
August 20, 2025

Daniel Posthmus

Pete Wittmer

Kelly Gorecki

Please consider this letter notice of my retirement from I.S.D. #51 Foley Public Schools. Foley

schools has been a big part of my life for over 25 years and I have many wonderful memories of

the staff and students I have worked with over these many years.

Cordially,

Salymagre h
Sally Marquette
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